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February highlights from the Calgary Regional Partnership‘s steering committees 
 
Economic prosperity: 

The Regional Economic Prosperity Committee has worked with the Calgary Region 
Economic Partnership forum committee in a two-part workshop series identifying the 
regional economic development goals and priorities. The outcomes will be compiled into a 
three year regional economic development strategy which will be submitted to the Regional 
Economic Prosperity Committee in April for approval. 

Regional servicing: 

On February 22, the CRP Executive Committee agreed to review regional servicing 
mandate and governance. Therefore, the Regional Servicing & Watershed Stewardship 
Steering Committee will now be recessed so that members can participate in the review. 
Please stay tuned for more information about a workshop in April to update the Executive 
Committee with information necessary to make decisions about regional water and 
wastewater servicing governance, and mandate. 

Regional transportation: 

ZGM Collaborative Marketing presented their recommended regional transit brand to the 
steering committee. The brand was well received with the steering committee voting 
unanimously to send the brand to Executive committee for approval in March. 
 
A presentation on the analysis portion of the regional transit governance project’s final draft 
report examining whether it is more beneficial for the Calgary Regional Partnership to own 
and operate regional transit assets, was also made and received for information. 
 


